
September 18, 2016 
121 Mud Creek Road  Troy, PA  16947     

570-297-4818   www.fbctpa.com 

Thanks for joining us today. If you are a new or returning 

guest please fill out the Connection Card and place it in the 

offering box or drop it off at the welcome center. 

welcome to fellowship! 

Mark Steckiel - Lead Pastor:  
       mark@fbctpa.com, 570-362-0212       
                                                  
Carl Pesesky - Pastor of Family Ministries:  
       carl@fbctpa.com, 570-529-3700       
      
Stephanie Dean - Admin. Assistant:  
        stephanie@fbctpa.com, 570-250-7963  
                            
Dale Harper - Lead Deacon: 570-364-5212                                                           

connect with us! 



VBS Appreciation/Evaluation Lunch 
TODAY after the worship service 

 

If you served in VBS or serve in children’s ministry you 

and your family are invited to come!  

We want to thank you, evaluate VBS, get your feedback, 

and discuss next year’s outreach!  

Tithes & Offerings - Our tithes, offerings and gifts are 

placed in offering boxes in the lobby or in offering baskets 

that are passed during the service. Giving has always been 

an important part of worship. Thank you for  your faithful 

support.      

Worship Service– Sunday @ 10:00 AM 

 

Tuesdays-6:30 PM 
Starting Sept. 20th 

Questions-See Janis Steckiel 

Women’s Bible Study on Romans 

Nursery - Birth through age 3 

Staffed nursery down the main hall to the left. 
 

Kid’s Church - Age 4 through 4th Grade 

Children will be dismissed during the service.  

Youth Group - 5th-12th grade students 

Join us tonight at the church, 6:00 PM-8:00 PM 

SonShiners - 2nd and 4th Tuesdays, 10:30 AM 

Bible Study group for seniors, next meeting-Sept. 27th 

Donuts and Coffee Today! 

Children/Student Prayer List for 2016/17-We are working on  

it and need your help! Proof copies are at the welcome center, 

please take a minute to be sure we didn’t miss anyone! Add any 

names/corrections-Thanks! 


